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TRAFFIC CLOSURE ALERT: Mulholland 
Drive Remains Closed to Traffic between 
Laurel Canyon Blvd and Coldwater 
Canyon Drive
Los Angeles, CA (January 8, 2023)

Following last week's storm event and in preparation for further storm activity, LADOT has implemented road closures 
on Mulholland Drive between Laurel Canyon Blvd and Coldwater Canyon Drive. Traffic Officers are deployed to assist 
residents within the closure area to navigate safely. Commuters are advised to avoid the area and to heed signage 
and Traffic Officer instructions if traveling near closure points. 

Closures will remain in place until further notice to allow crews to assess and repair storm damage.
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About LADOT 

LADOT leads transportation planning, project delivery, and operations in the City of Los Angeles. We work together and 
collaborate to deliver a safe, livable, and well-run transportation system in the city and region. Our vision is for all people in 
Los Angeles to have access to safe and affordable transportation choices that treat everyone with dignity and support 
vibrant, inclusive communities.


